
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 

Vibrant Healthcare Alliance is a fully accredited, not-for-profit multiservice organization 

created by the merger of the Anne Johnston Health Station and Tobias House Attendant 

Care Inc. in 2017/  Vibrant has carried forward the commitment of both organizations to 

the creation of a dynamic client-centered approach to optimal health outcomes of 

individuals living in the GTA, particularly those with physical disabilities and other 

complex needs. 

 

Vibrant is proud of its ability to meet the needs of its community by delivering high-

quality innovative health and social care programs, including primary healthcare 

services, health promotion and prevention programs, attendant care and personal 

support, and community development initiatives.  Operating out of four locations across 

Toronto, Vibrant provides services to more than 3,000 clients annually, many of whom 

identify as seniors and persons with complex physical disabilities. 

 

Vibrant’s Board of Directors is a dedicated, committed group of volunteers with 

professional expertise and experience in a variety of disciplines.  Currently, the Board 

meets six times per year to ensure effective governance of the organization. 

 

There is also a committee structure consisting of: 

 

• Internal Affairs (Finance, Human Resources, and Quality and Risk) 

• Governance and Nominations 

• Resource Development and Communications. 

 

These committees, comprised of both Board and community members, assist the Board 

to support the Chief Executive Officer in leading organizational operations.   

 

The Board of Directors meet both in person at Vibrant’s Anne Johnston Health Station 

site at 2398 Yonge Street (north of Yonge and Eglinton) and virtually. 

 

Time commitment, depending on the committee meeting schedule, is three to six hours 

per month. 

 

We are currently seeking individuals to fill three upcoming vacancies on the Board of 

Directors and are searching for residents of the GTA who share our passion for the 

mission, vision, and values of Vibrant. 



 

Specifically, we are looking for people who have the following: 

 

• Previous experience serving on a not-for-profit Board of Directors; 

• Lived experience as member of one or more of the client communities Vibrant 

serves;  

• Professional experience or expertise in healthcare management/delivery, 

financial management, government relations, fundraising, business development, 

and public affairs; and 

• Networking connections with health and social care organizations. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our active and dynamic team of Board members. 

 

If you are interested in joining us, please download and complete the online application 

form found here to Cheryl Denomy, Community Outreach and Stakeholder Relations 

Lead, at cheryld@vibranthealthcare.ca, by 5.00 p.m. on Friday, July 14, 2023. 

 

Need more information before applying?  Please contact Cheryl at the email address 

given above, or by phone at 416-486-8666, extension 306, Monday through Friday from 

8.00 a.m. to 3.00 p.m. 

https://www.vibranthealthcare.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Vibrant-Board-Application-Form-2023.docx
mailto:cheryld@vibranthealthcare.ca

